
We are thrilled to share that this year's World Book Day was a fantastic success! The enthusiasm from
both students and staff was truly impressive, showcasing a vibrant array of fabulous costumes that

brought beloved characters to life. The creativity and imagination demonstrated in the potato
character entries were wonderful, and we want to extend a big thank you to all parents for their

support in making this day such a triumph.

The excitement peaked during the grand parade on the playground, where children proudly showcased
their costumes, creating a wonderful sense of community. The day became even more special with

WONDA bars available for sale, adding to the fun and excitement of the occasion. It was heart-warming
to see the children eagerly anticipating their well-deserved prizes, which helped create a lively buzz

throughout the school.

A huge thank you to everyone who contributed to making World Book Day a memorable event. Your
involvement truly reflects the importance of literacy and creativity in our school's journey. Let’s keep
up this wonderful spirit of enthusiasm as we inspire a love for reading in our children. Here’s to many

more successful events ahead!
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 A big well done to
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winners from last

week! 
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In today's digital landscape, it is crucial for parents to understand the four key areas of e-safety
identified by the NSPCC: Content, Contact, Conduct, and Commerce.

Content refers to the information children may encounter online. Parents should encourage
discussions about appropriate and inappropriate material.

Contact emphasises the importance of understanding who children are communicating with online;
fostering open dialogue about their online friendships is vital.

Conduct involves the behaviour exhibited online; teaching children about cyberbullying and respect is
essential.

Lastly, Commerce highlights the need to understand online purchases and subscriptions. Encourage
children to seek parental guidance before engaging in any financial transactions online.

NSPCC: The 4Cs of E-Safety 


